NYN AWSC Report

March 26,2011

Dear NYN Family,

Spring is coming soon. We can get out there and do some Public
Information Projects. Remember April is Alcoholism Awareness Month. Just a
reminder from the WSO of our 11" Tradition at the level of press , Radio and TV
and Films. We usually do not post personal e-mails. Another way a member can
maintain anonymity is by only identifying themselves as “ family member in
recovery from someone else’s drinking” and then provide information about Al-
Anon in the third person tense, “there are support groups such as Al-Anon for
anyone affected by someone else’s drinking.”

| have been responding to e- mails from various places and answering them
myself or forwarding them to the proper DR’s.

Love in Service
Sherry S.

NYN Public Outreach Coordinator



